Sizewell C announcement ‘step in

right direction’

Without nuclear, there can be no net zero

GMB, the energy union, has responded to today’s announcement on Sizewell C.
Charlotte Brumpton-Childs, GMB National Officer, said:

"After years of prevarication, it's great to see progress on Sizewell C finally being made.

"Without nuclear, there can be no net zero. This announcement is a long overdue step in the right
direction.’
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Press office Member requiring help?

07958 156846 Click to contact your local GMB Region

press.office@gmb.org.uk info@gmb.org.uk
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